
 

Contact Us  
 

Community Mennonite Fellowship 
2985 Broadway Road, Milton, PA 17847 

570-742-7315, www.cmfmilton.org 
 

Sunday worship service: 9:15 AM    Sunday school: 10:45 AM 
 

Our church office is open 
M–F, 8:30 AM to 3:00 PM 

 

Welcome Newcomers! 
We hope you sense God's presence and enjoy your 
time of worship with us today. We have a staffed 

nursery, Children's Church for ages 3-5th grade, which 
is dismissed during the worship service, and Sunday 
school for all ages. If this is your first time at CMF, 
please stop by a Welcome Table in the lobby. We 

would love to connect with you! Also, please take time 
to sign in to the red attendance register in your row. 

Timothy Darling 
(Lead Pastor) 

tim@cmfmilton.org  

Jim Hostetter 
(Pastor of Youth and Young Adults) 

jim@cmfmilton.org 

Amy Goodwin 
(Children’s Ministry) 
amy@cmfmilton.org 

Nigel Fulmore-Smith 
(Spiritual Family & Discipleship Pastor) 

nigel@cmfmilton.org 
 

Erv Blank 
(Finance) 

finance@cmfmilton.org 

Tammy Trate 
(Administrative Assistant) 
office@cmfmilton.org 

 

 

Sermon Notes 
Bruce Wilkins 

. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 
 

 

Looking Ahead  
 

June 2 Men’s Fireside Chat, 6:30 PM, at 
Josh Blank’s Home 

June 9 Women’s Fireside Chat 
June 11 Baptism 
June 20 Super Seniors Crosscutters Game 
June 22 Ice Cream for Dinner and Water Day! 
June 23 Men’s Fireside Chat 
July 14 Chicken BBQ and Church Game 

Day at CMF 
July 22-26 Summer High Point Hawaii (VBS) 
August 24 Knoebels Potluck Family Picnic 
October 5-6 Marriage Event with Dave Musser 

To sign up for Remind messages, text the following to 81010:  
 Children’s Ministry: text “@cmfkidmin”  
 Youth Ministry: text “@cmfparents”  
 Adults: text “@cmfremind”  

June 2, 2024 

Together,  
pressing in toward Christ;  
reaching out to the world. 

http://www.cmfmilton.org
mailto:amy@cmfmilton.org
mailto:amy@cmfmilton.org
mailto:office@cmfmilton.org


.   .   .   .   .   .   

Youth Ministry 
 

        “Embrace and Pursue Christ” 
 

         Ignite* (Grades 6-8) and C4* (Grades 9-12): 
 
Summer Mode! Great things ahead! From June to August, we will 
have trips, special events, campfires, Youth Sunday School, and 
more. (Many of the these events take place on Wednesdays but 
we will NOT have weekly Wednesday Youth again until school kicks 
off in September.) Stay connected by joining in on our events and 
by creating opportunities to connect with each other. “Initiate and 
participate.” All details are found on our Online Calendar. 
  
Ignite Summer Camp at Kanesatake: Please pray for us as we 
attend camp this week, Tuesday through Friday. Igniters, you can 
find times, packing lists, and other relevant details online. 
  
Baptism Event: On June 11, at 6:30 PM, come to the Yoder 
Pond at 216 Church Road, Milton, and support the teens, young 
adults, and adults getting baptized.   

Super Seniors Crosscutters Event: Our next Super 
Seniors’ event will be on Thursday, June 20, at 6:30 
PM.  We will meet at the Crosscutters game at 1700 
West 4th Street, Williamsport, and be seated together 
under the roof. The Crosscutters will play the Scrappers 

from Mahoning Valley. Cost will be between $6-$8, depending on 
how many sign up. Please sign up in the lobby.  
 
Super Seniors are also planning a train ride in Jim Thorpe 
sometime in September. Watch for details as they become available! 
 
Ice Cream For Dinner and Water Day! Join us here at Community 
on June 22, at 6:00 PM. Bring your favorite ice cream topping, a 
lawn chair, a lawn or board game, and a friend! We’ll provide the 
ice cream and the slip-and-slide! 

 
Address Update: If you would like to send a note of        
encouragement to Fred and Linda Dreese, see their new 
address, below. Please update in your church directory: 
1 Albatross Drive, Watsontown, PA 17777 

Children’s Ministry  
 

Parents, please check in children ages 3 through second grade 
at the table by the gym doors. Children and parents will receive 
dual-numbered bracelets to be checked when kids leave the 
gym. We care about your kids and want to help keep them safe. 
  
June Sunday School Classes:  We’re trying something new 
and restructuring our classes for the month of June!  Jenica 
Blackstone will be teaching Preschool & Kindergarten, and Karen 
Schompert will be teaching first and second grade in an effort to 
create more age-appropriate classes during this time. Becky   
Saber and Jamie Tyson will continue to teach the third through 
fifth grade classes. Shelly Feerrar and Amy Goodwin will be  
helping or subbing wherever needed.  Kids will still get picked up 
in the gym at 11:45 AM as usual.     
  
Today is Library Sunday! Preschool-2

nd 
grade will attend story 

time during Sunday school and can choose a book/video. Grades 
3-5 don’t go to the library as a class but are invited to visit before 
or after Sunday school. There are many great books and DVDs in 
our church library to choose from!  We hope you visit soon!   
 
High Point is headed to Hawaii! Kids ages 4 through 5

th
 grade, 

join us July 22 -26 from 6:00-8:00PM as we “travel” to Hawaii for 
an “attitude check!” A meal will be provided beforehand for      
volunteers and participants. Registration forms are on the      
Children’s Ministry Table in the  lobby, or families can register 
online through our church website.  
 
Tween Girl Time! Girls who have completed grades 2-5 are   
invited to come to CMF on Monday, June 10, from 6:00-7:30 
PM, for an evening of friendship and fun! Please see Becca    
Parker or Amy Goodwin with questions. Hope to see you there! 

 
 

  

       Young Adults 
 

Wednesday Group-Time continues throughout summer: Connect 
with others on Wednesdays, at 6:45 PM, in Room 201/202. See 
Max Kennel, Mike Yoder, or Jim Hostetter to learn more.   

We’re so happy you are             
worshipping with us today!  

.    .    .    .    .    .    .    .    .    .    .    .    .    . 
 

 

Would you like to be prayed for today? This Sunday, 
after the sermon, an Elder and the prayer team will be 
available at the front of the auditorium to anoint you with oil 
and pray for your needs. We encourage you to partake in 
this special time of prayer. 

 
The new summer Sunday school quarter begins today! 
*However, Pastor Tim’s class will not begin until next Sunday, June 9. 
The summer season is divided into two parts—Session 1: June 2-July 7,  
Session 2: July 21-August 25. Two classes are offered this session: 

· “How to Study the Bible,” led by Pastor Tim, Room 201/202 
· “Women of the Bible Speak, led by Annette Hutt, Room 203 

 
Hymn Sing: This afternoon at 3:00 PM, the Joyful Harmony 
small group will host a hymn sing at Milton Rehab. All are 
invited to come sing! See Ruth Robenolt with questions. 
 

Tonight, join us for this summer’s first Men’s Fireside Chat!  
Men, please bring a lawn chair and meet us at Josh Blank's house at 
6:30 PM in Milton. Additional chats will be held on June 30, July 28, 
August 25, and September 22.  
 
Women's Fireside Chats: Fireside chats will also be held for women, 
at 6:30 PM, on Sundays, June 9, July 14, August 11, September 8. 
 
The Men's Bible Study will take a break for the summer. The 
group will resume on September 3. Contact Mike Geiswhite for any 
questions.  

 
A baptism will be held on Tuesday, June 11, at 6:30 PM 
at Rod and Deb Yoder’s pond, at 216 Church Road, Milton, 
where a group of youth and young adults will be baptized. Bring 
a lawn chair or blanket to sit on. The following individuals will be 

baptized: Ryan Sperl, Joseph Hackenberg, Alex Brown, Brenna Pick, 
Zoe Letteer, Sienna Short, Sydney Kime, Kylie Schrock, Ori Kennel, 
Ruby Beachy, Kaleb Eger, and Gideon Kennel. Rachel and Annalynn 
Snoddy and several others will be baptized at a later date, still to be 
determined.  

“Our Online Newsletter always has more information about events, 
but you can contact me with questions anytime, at 570-238-2250 or at 
jim@cmfmilton.org.” 
     ~Jim  Hostetter, Pastor of Youth & Young Adult Ministries 

 

See youth event details at:  
https://newsletter.dymapps.com/featured/2142 

 

Parents: Not getting REMIND messages?  
Text @cmfparents to the number 81010. 

Sunday School Class: Teachers: Room: 

How to Study the Bible 
(*Starting Next Week!) 

Pastor Tim 201/202 

Women of the Bible 
Speak 

Annette Hutt 203 

Join us for an Adult Sunday school class! 

 Last Week’s Offering:  
  $5,122 

 Last Week’s Attendance:  
  CMF Worship: 248  
  (231 in person, 17 online) 
  Sunday school:82 

mailto:jim@cmfmilton.org
https://newsletter.dymapps.com/featured/2142

